
Welcome to these 4th quarter Mission 
Highlights from Firstlight International.  Each 
report tells a wonderful story of what the Lord 
is doing through a great Team of dedicated 
people. 2011 has been a remarkable year.

Dan & Debbie Ecker

Thank you for your continued partnership 
with Firstlight each month. Your prayers 
and financial gifts enable us to reach 
families like this whose lives have been 
affected in some way by a fatherless home. In 2011, there were 47 
families representing 69 children in 6 locations who are being reached. 
The stories of how the Lord is helpings are amazing! In November, too, 
we will held our third annual FWF Family Camp. 

A wonderful sight to
behold ... Each of our 
Firstlight Area Teams 
are engaging the 
culture daily with 
the Gospel. They are 
sharing Christ with 
the lost, baptizing new believers and forming 
congregations (cell groups/house churches) 
in responsive areas. These new believers are 
then challenged to become a witness for Christ 
everywhere they go. Although this process 
is painstakingly slow, the results have been 
amazing.  

One of the ways that the Lord is using 
Firstlight, in Thailand, is to bring the 
Gospel to rural villages through Medical 
Partnerships with groups like: His Servants 
Ministries (HSM). Just this past month, 
Dr. George Rooney and Dr. Brenner from 
Kentucky worked with our Firstlight Area 
Teams in two locations were Firstlight is 
planting churches. Through these medical 
outreach clinics, many are receiving care 
and hearing the Gospel. PTL!   

At the very heart of Firstlight International is a vision of seeing the lost 
coming to Christ. In 2011, there were 44 Thai people who had come 
to Christ, 33 water baptisms and two churches added to the network 
of Firstlight Fellowships. Beloved, thank you for helping us to carry 
this vision forward, and to see it come to past more fully in 2012. 

Reaching Children and Families for Christ, 
through FWF ... the Project is Working! 

From Darkness 
to Light 

This is Why! More Coming to Christ in Thailand

Medical 
Partnerships 
- Eye Care for 
Evangelism   

Mission highlights are taken from the Firstlight International monthly newsletters. To find out more 
about our projects, how to pray or to send a donation, visit us online, call, e-mail or write to us today!
Firstlight International, P.O. Box 97029 Pittsburgh, PA 15229
www.firstlightinternational.net - info@firstlightinternational.net - 724.254.6145

FWF Family

Pray for Thailand.
Thailand is the primary 
country where Firstlight 
is working. Your prayers 
throughout this year 
can make a difference.

After hearing the Gospel, 
this Thai man prays to 
receive Christ in Seka 
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